Box 908
Charlestown
Nevis, W.1L

December 1, 2014

Dear Friends in Christ:

As we approach the Christmas season and the end of another year, we are gratefully glad to God
for His goodness, His tender mercies and His loving kindness to us. Let us remember to pray for
the thousands of people who have been severely affected by natural disasters and man-made
disasters like terrorism and violence throughout the world. The fact that we have been spared
from so many troubles and tragedies should cause us to be ever grateful to God and to declare
with David, “O give thanks unto the Lord; for He is good: because His mercy endureth for ever”
(Psa. 118:1).

I have resigned as Pastor of Calvary Baptist Church, effective December 31, 2014. However, I
have not resigned nor retired from the ministry and I have no intention of doing so. This is really
a step of faith for Floretta and me and we are trusting Jehovah Jireh to supply our needs. We
deeply appreciate your faithful prayers and your financial support as we continue to labour for
the Lord. The Lord has burdened my heart to focus on evangelism, soul winning, witnessing and
the distribution of gospel tracts. My earnest prayer is that the Lord of the Harvest will give us a
passion for souls for whom He died. ‘

Lord’s willing, I am planning to return to Zimbabwe in March 2015. I will be working along
with several of the local Pastors whom I have known for several years. I will also be travelling to
the neighbouring countries of Botswana, Mozambique and Swaziland for ministry. I have
ordered 10, 000 gospel tracts to be shipped to Zimbabwe. These tracts will be used when we
conduct house to house visitation in the various villages. A simple gospel tract has the potential
and power to penetrate the hearts and minds of people. Your financial contribution to this
evangelistic mission would be deeply appreciated.

Please continue to pray for the children at the House of Hope Orphanage in Zimbabwe. We are
kindly asking you to continue to give so that House of Hope can go on from strength to strength.
Can you think of a better time to give to a worthy cause than during this Christmas season? My
email address is pastor.dacosta@live.com and my telephone numbers are 1-869-469-5680 and 1-
869-766-5250. May you experience a beautiful Christmas and a blessed New Year in Christ.
Looking forward to hearing from you soon. Who knows? Jesus may appear on the scene in 2015.
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